BY THE NUMBERS

HERE ARE SOME QUICK HIT NUMBERS FOR 2024

OVER Medical, A
3,000 s $1,423,000
IN PRESCRIPTION COSTS
OVER
$1,700,000 5.,100..
IN TOTAL MEDICAL CARE OUR VOLUNTEERS GAVE OVER 5100 HOURS OF THEIR
PROVIDED TIME TO MAKE THAT POSSIBLE!

Those volunteering at our Mobile Market also gave 1,630 more volunteer hours and fed over 4,100 families
representing over 10,000 people! 330 of those families were new to the Market this year. That’s approximately I

A\

88,000 meals provided to thankful families in need.

SCAN THE QR CODE TO DONATE NOW!
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PHARMACIST
OF THE YEAR!

Melanie Loftus rharmb, RPh

In partnership with the Ohio Department of Health (ODH), the Charitable Healthcare Network
(CHN) is proud to name Melanie Loftus, PharmD, R.Ph, as the 2024 Free Clinic Pharmacist of the
Year. Loftus serves as the Pharmacy Director at the Hope Clinic of Ross County, where her
leadership, passion and dedication have transformed lives and expanded access to care for
underserved populations across 14 counties in Ohio.

We are so proud of Melanie and very grateful to have her as part of our Hope
Clinic family.




WE’RE EXPANDING!
IN A GOOD WAY

We’re excited that we’ll soon have a larger more convenient office from which to serve our patients. One of the best things
about this expansion is that we didn’t have to move to make it happen! By joining our current office with one right next door
we are able to double our area and create a more efficient clinic. A definite benefit that will come from this change is having
our dental clinic in the same office with the medical clinic. Since opening in 2013, Hope Clinic Dental has occupied an office
in the same building but separated from the medical clinic. Once the renovations are complete, we'll finally all be in the same
office area. Just another way to make our services more convenient for our patients and volunteers. Watch for an Open
House announcement sometime this spring/summer!

“After receiving a
voucher for a free eye
o o examination and
glasses, a patient called
to let us know the local

eye doctor found he has
PATIENT

both eyes. He then
went on to say how
much Hope Clinic had
impacted his life. He
has lost weight, feels 50
rather than 80 and
couldn’t be more
thankful for the help he
has received here,
including his new
glasses!”

“In a routine diabetic appointment for one patient, the provider ordered lab work and an ultrasound
on the Thyroid because he felt it was enlarged. The ultrasound found the thyroid had multiple
nodules and his thyroid labs were abnormal. With this information and a consultation with another
Endocrinologist, the patient was referred to an ENT. The patient had surgery to remove the thyroid
and the findings were negative for cancer. The patient's labs are now normal and medication is
helping him maintain his condition. He is thankful we discovered the problem and were able to help
him get things taken care of.”

“My mom has to have “A husband and wife came to the clinic because they lost their
urea daily to keep her insurance and could not afford insurance premiums. They were
sodium levels up. Her both diabetic and had numbers that were out of range. They

urea was not covered / were able to obtain free labs and medication and get
by her insurance and // appointments with an endocrinology specialist. The husband

che vauldrt som ve was able to get free insulin medication that would normally cost

without it. Hope clinic $500 per month. His Alc (average blood sugar) is now improved
pharmacy wagable to and overall, both of their medical conditions are better due to
obtain the urea for her the care and services provided at Hope Clinic.”

daily use.”

“My insurance denied covering some of my medications but Hope Clinic was able
to provide them. If they had not, | would not be able to take them.”




